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Hi Families!   Our first few weeks are nearly at an end and while I
know the kiddos are tired, they are having a lot of fun learning our

class routines. September is a busy month! We will spend the
majority of our time learning new rules and procedures, and review

as necessary. We may be a small class, but we are mighty!

I am hoping to schedule a field trip to Lone Pine soon. If they are
still being offered I will let you know ASAP. We would love to have
parent chaperones! Please let me know if you would like to attend

this field trip. 

September 18th is our Pirate Day. Everyone is welcome to dress
like a pirate (the teachers always go big!), although we ask that any

weaponry be left at home!

Scholastic book orders are here.  They are coming home today, and
you can submit your order online only. They are due on Sept. 18th.
This is a great way to get books your kids want to read as well as

help our classroom to earn books as well. 

Don’t hestiate to reach out to me if you need anything! Email is the
quickest way of reaching me.

UPCOMING

NEXT WEEK'S LEARNING GOALS
H

September 18th- Pirate Spirit Day
September 18th- Book orders due

(online only)
TBD- Field Trip to Lone Pine

Reading:  I can read short a and short i
words like bed and pin.

Math: I can add within 10 and make a
number bond with two parts and 1 whole.
Writing: I can build my writing stamina

by writing what I see.
Social: I can follow the rules on the

playground and keep my hands to myself.

Don't Forget!!!
I T  I S  C O L D  O U T S I D E  I N  T H E  M O R N I N G S !

P L E A S E  S E N D  A  C O A T  E V E R Y  D A Y !
&

P L E A S E  S E N D  A  W A T E R  B O T T L E  W I T H
Y O U  S T U D E N T  E V E R Y  D A Y !


